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Customer Advisory  
General Rate Increase (GRI)  
North Europe to / via USWC  
Effective November 1, 2016 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 
Effective November 1, 2016, CMA CGM will implement the following General Rate Increase 
(GRI) for all cargo from North Europe to all US ports, points moving via the US West Coast: 
 
 

Size Type Level (USD) 

20’ (all types) $150 

40’ (all types) $200 

 
 

 
This charge will apply to all equipment which are received and moving under a CMA CGM bill 
of lading on or after November 1, 2016. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions, please contact your 
local CMA CGM agent. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
CMA CGM S.A. Marseille, France 
 


